Mike J. Molina

o

From: davidspee@aol.com

Sent: Wednesday, January 16, 2019 3:41 PM
To: Mike J. Molina

Subject: Planning Dept. Head Michelle McLean

Dear Mr. Molina,

I am a local attorney with an office in Paia. | have worked with Michelle over the years for clients and on my own
projects. In addition | have worked with her on the Paia Town Association board. Michelle has always been extremely
knowledgeable and professional in her job and freely gives back to the communities in which she serves. She is highly
qualified and has more institution knowledge on how the department works than anyone else on Maui. Some may object
to her because she works with developers, however that is her job and she should not be criticized for doing it
competently. Anti-development people would probably prefer incompetency to slow down everything however that is no
way to run a business or government.

I hope that you can support her.

Thanks, David Spee
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